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Institute’s faculty member Dr. Amarja Nargunde was invited as trainer for Soft Skills Program 

for the employees of Indian Post Office, Sangli branch on Tuesday, 12
th

 September 2023. Shri. 

Ramesh P Patil, Sr. Supdt of Post offices, Sangli Division, Shri. Gurudas J Monde, Dy. Supdt. 

Of Post offices, Sangli Division, and Smt. Vaishali Kapase, Sr. Postmaster, Sangli HO welcomed 

her.  

Dr. Nargunde talked on different soft skills and their importance in life. She emphasized the 

importance of soft skills for the service organizations like the post office. More than 60 

employees attended the session.  

 

  

 


